
Oregon SB 283 

Please, please, please do what you can to make sure students, parents, 

employees and anyone else in the schools know of the potential radiation 

risks from the wireless network technology ahead of time. They deserve 

notification at least because many people are affected negatively. There is 

very much evidence proving the damage to our dna and our bodies as a 

whole over time. For children, that time could be in fifty years when they 

enter old age, their damage could be extreme. 
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